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We strongly advise that your child does not bring a mobile phone to school. If 
you allow your child to bring a phone to school it must be switched off before 
entering the school grounds and kept in your child’s bag until he/she exits the school 
gate at 3pm. 

Children are not permitted to use their phones in the school building 
or playground for any purpose. Any correspondence should be made through our 
office. 

For the safety of all children, if a child has their phone out of their bag then we will 
impose a month’s ban. If this happens a second time then we will impose a ban for 
the remainder of the school year. 

Broomhill Primary cannot be held responsible for any loss or damage to a phone 
in school. 

All parents are asked discuss this updated school procedure with their child/ren. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this important child safety policy. 

 


